
Underwater and coastal cleanup at Ses Illetes
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The Formentera Department of Environment has scheduled a cleanup of the Ses Illetes
shoreline and seafloor in commemoration of World Environment Day tomorrow, Friday 5 June.
The two-part effort will see volunteers teaming up with Plastic-Free Formentera to comb Ses
Illetes beach and, from 4.00pm, divers from Formentera Divers and Vellmarí combing debris
from the nearby seafloor.

  

As to the timing of the cleanup, environment chief Antonio J Sanz highlighted the current
absence of mooring ships, and the recent revelation by diving enthusiasts concerning a build-up
of debris in the area. Conseller Sanz hailed the collaboration of the diving centres and
environmental group Plastic-Free Formentera.

  

In compliance with Covid-19 protocols on the beach and in the water, participants must sign up
in advance. Islanders wishing to take part in the shoreline cleanup should send an email to pla
sticfreeformentera@gmail.com
. Volunteers for the underwater effort are asked to contact 
info@formenteradivers.com
formentera@vellmari.com
. Space is limited.
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